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Item Measure Target Actual 

Rozelle Staff Meeting Attendance 75% 0/1 

TUSA SC Meetings Attendance 75% 0/0 

Student Solutions Matters Resolved 0% 4 

Food security working 
Group meeting 

Attendance 75% 1/1 

SSAF working group 
meeting 

Attendance 75% 1/1 

Miscellaneous meetings 
with UTAS staff 

Attendance 0% 2/2 

 

Narrative update:  

The December to January period saw the achievement of many goals. 
 
During the SSAF working group meeting, I advocated for a number of services from sports programs to 
accommodation and to provision of funding for a local food hub on Rozelle campus, after learning of the 
number of services available in Tasmania, in which there is no differentiation of SSAF fees for Rozelle 
students. 

Following this, the Utas Sports Operations Manager reached out, and co-development of a survey 
undertaken by Rozelle students, stating how students want the program to run. Responses are being 
recorded. This led to further student roles, helping to combat high rates of campus poverty. I had 
marketed the survey and new student position through word of mouth via social media chats, and asked 
SPURS to upload these on their various channels. Anthony is also marketing this via university channels. 

Liam McLaren and I met to discuss what unique Sydney experiences would occur, and I helped advertise a 
student position for a TUSA representative during these experiences, via word of mouth through social 
media chats. 
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I reached out to the committee organising the Advanced Practice Conference in 2025, and met with Pieter, 
the conference director to discuss my idea for a competition to be funded, in which students submitted a 
concept to improve the health sector, and winners received a monetary prize and the opportunity to 
present to occupational and research leaders across Australia during the conference. This meeting was 
successful, and all aspects of how it would be organised was discussed. I then created a poster outlining 
the details of the competition, and sent it to TUSA Marketing, where it was summarised and made in line 
with branding requirements. Pieter was highly satisfied with the various marketing documents, and it is 
only a matter of time before submissions open. 

TUSA received funding for a Food Hub, and I took part in the working group, helping shape how it will be 
designed on Rozelle campus, advocating for ready to eat five-dollar meals, with a staff-based, and 
automated model through innovative items such as frozen food vending machines. 

 


